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The New Hartford Public Library strives to close for inclement weather only under extreme
conditions, although the Library may open for part of the day if conditions warrant.

If New Hartford Central School District cancels school due to inclement weather prior to the start
of school, the Library will close as well. Should the district close mid way through the day, it is

up to the discretion of the Director or the Director’s designee to close early.

The Library Director will, if practicable, announce the closing of the Library on the Library’s
website, WKTV, and the Library’s social media accounts (Facebook and Instagram).
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